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	Members of Congress Encourage Metro to Remain Focused on Proper Use of Stimulus Funds
Today, I received a letter from four members of the U.S. House of Representatives regarding news reports earlier this week that a small number of cities in Los Angeles County had planned to swap federal stimulus dollars in exchange for general fund monies.  The correspondence shared that such swaps would have been contrary to the intent of the American Recovery and Reinvestment Act adopted by Congress and signed into law by the President last month.  The congressional letter was signed by Representatives Zoe Lofgren (D-16), Grace Napolitano (D-38), Adam Schiff (D-29) and Henry Waxman (D-30).  The letter ends by expressing an appreciation of our efforts to promptly clarify to cities what constitutes a proper use of federal stimulus funds.
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